

February 2013 Happy Valentine's Day from Business and Professional Women Southern Ocean County Newsletter



In This Issue

February meeting Scholarships for 2013

BPWNJ Board Meeting

BPW/SOC Website

PC Tips by Lisa G.

BPWNJ Voice

Travel In Style

Need to Get Away?

Meeting Details

Tuesday, February 12, 2012

6:00 pm - Networking 6:30 pm - Meeting

Kristy's Casual Dining 562 Route 9

Waretown, NJ

Directions

Join us for a wonderful networking opportunity. Bring your colleagues, friends and future members with you.

As part of our membership privileges we are given a chance to let our sisters know what we are doing in our businesses and work

Greetings!

Dear BPW Sisters:

Please come to the February meeting and have your voice heard!! This is to be a workshop meeting and I want to have participation by those in attendance. If you cannot make the meeting, please send me your thoughts. You need to be heard and this is the only way we can do it. I plan to bring the results of this meeting to the state and for us to have an open forum with those that will be there.

We can make it work if we have your input as to what you want from BPW; remember you count so please make sure that you put your thoughts to paper so that we can share them.

On another note, the scholarship applications are on the website now (www.bpwsoc.org) so please start to hand them out to those that might be in need of some assistance. Take some with you wherever you go -- nails, hairdresser, dentist, pta meeting, etc. You are bound to meet someone that would never have known that we have this ability to help. Keep in mind, that anyone can apply to us and to the state if the need is greater than just

places so, members, please bring any literature to share.

RSVP to Rosalind Silletto at 732-961-6435 or via email.

\$17 includes dinner

February Birthdays

Jaimie Henbest - 2/14

New members, if you have a birthday this month or in the following months, please let me know so that you will be recognized.

Thought for February

The best kind of friends are the ones that you share good times with. A friend who can make you laugh is worth a handful who can't. So often we walk around with the weight of the world on our shoulders. Our bodies

become tense and this is a cause for most illnesses. Having humor in your life is not just a matter of a good time, it's also a matter of living longer. Often when you have a friendship that has lasted a long time you continue to share memories of humorous interactions that you shared. This may be the glue that holds the friendship together.

Source:

Funny Friendship Poems
- Funny Poems about
Friends .com

ours alone.

Plans are in the making for the next psychic fair - so please try to keep the date open so that you can attend. We are always looking for help that night so if you have some spare time to give we can use it.

Looking forward to seeing you with lots of ideas at our February 12 meeting.

Sincerely,

Penny Miller, President

BPWSOC Scholarship Awards

Our Scholarship Awards will be held next June 2013, but now is the time for all members to spread the word to those you know who are deserving of funds to help pay for their education or to help them with starting their own business.

The updated applications are uploaded on our web site. At this time we ask that you direct all possible applicants to our website www.bpwsoc.org for the applications and criteria.

Thank you

Rosalind Silletto Scholarship Chair

BPWNJ Board Meeting

Our State Board meeting will be on Saturday, February 16th at Monmouth University. Check your copy of the Voice for address, directions and application for attendance. Please send your application and payment in by February 9th to Mary Lee Gilmore. Our guest speaker, Susan Ascher is an exciting speaker and you will not want to miss hearing her presentation!

Looking forward to seeing you there!!

Thank you, Cyndy Friedland, President, BPWNJ

RPW SOC Website

Our member and vice president, Lisa Gambino - owner of A2Z Computer Help is also our webmaster and designer and she is always looking for content to be added to our website, www.bpwsoc.org. Please feel free to send Penny Miller any information, updates, and/or comments you would like posted or added to the website.

You can contact Penny at momlbi@yahoo.com to include additional content to the web site.

A 2 Z Computer Help
www.A2ZComputerHelp.com
lisag@A2ZComputerHelp.com

Personal Computer Service with a Woman's Touch!

Personal Computer Services:
PC Tune-Ups, Training, Digital Camera, Technology
Integration Solutions, and much more...

Call Lisa G at A2Z (732) 237-9704

PC Tips by Lisa G., A2Z Computer Help

Windows 8

Many people are buying new computers with the latest Microsoft Windows operating system, "Windows 8." It became available on October 26, 2012, and will be supported through January 2018.

The Microsoft Product Lifecycle Search states that extended support will end January 2023. Based on this information, it seems that we will have this operating system for quite some time.

There is now a "Start screen," which displays tiles that connect to people, apps, folders, photos, or websites and they are loaded with the latest most up-to-date information. Windows 8 comes with a new store for "apps," called the Windows Store.

You can open the Store right from your Start screen to browse and download apps for cooking, photos, spots, news and lots more. Some are free and some you will purchase, if needed. There is still a "Desktop" that you were or are used to with a taskbar, folders and icons and you can switch between the Start screen and the desktop and use the different screens to perform different tasks as needed.

Your files from your previous personal computer can be transferred to the new computer many different ways. Some of the ways to transfer files are: you can use a cloud based program, i.e., Carbonite, you can use a flash drive, or an external hard drive.

If you need help learning Windows 8, setting it up,

transferring your files or just plain instruction and/or tips, contact Lisa G. at A2Z Computer Help.

Thank you,

Lisa Gambino from A2Z

BPWNJ VOICE

Did you know that you could advertise in the BPWNJ Voice and reach our sisters throughout the State with your business? Yes, for \$10. (the smallest ad) your business can expand...need I say more?

Don't miss out on this chance to promote your business. To find out more information, check your recent copy of The Voice, or email Lauren Simeone Berman at lesimeone@verizon.net for size and cost of advertising.

If you would like to receive your copy of the Voice electronically, send an email to Lauren at the email address above and ask her to put you on the electronic email list. By doing so, you are helping BPWNJ save on the cost of mailing the Voice out to members.

Travel In Style Awaits You

Rosalind's Travel in Style is now an affiliate of AAA Travel Service. Check out my web site www.travelinstyle.agentstudio.com.

You can also book directly from the site or call me for assistance.

I can be reached at (732) 961-6435 or travelinstyle2011@hotmail.com

Need to Get Away?

If you are stressed and looking for a mini vacation to Long Beach Island, or have family or friends that are thinking of a local get-a-way, or a last minute family reunion, give me a call at 609-290-5040 or email me at Cyndyonlbi@comcast.net; it would be my pleasure to assist you in locating a rental property on Long Beach Island! There are still homes available, so don't hesitate to contact me.

Cyndy Friedland

Visit us on the web at <u>www.BPWSOC.org</u>

We look forward to seeing you at the meeting.

Business and Professional Women/Southern Ocean County PO Box 1207



Forward email





This email was sent to lisagpctech@gmail.com by $\underline{travelinstyle2011@hotmail.com} \mid \underline{Update\ Profile/Email\ Address}\mid Instant\ removal\ with\ \underline{SafeUnsubscribe}^{TM}\mid \underline{Privacy\ Policy}.$

Business and Professional Women/Southern Ocean County | PO Box 1207 | Manahawkin | NJ | 08050